
 
 
 

 
 

 

 The K of C’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 
p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All knights in good standing (current 
dues paid) are encouraged to attend.   
  

Next meeting will be July 21, 2022  7PM 
 

Please join us downstairs for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a 
wonderful opportunity to visit with each 
other, and get to know other families.  

Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

July 17—Ben & Cynthia Norton 
July 24—Matt & Elsa Cunningham 
July 31—JR & Sony Vela 
 
**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact 
Laura Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

UPCOMING NEW & EVENTS 

July 17, 2022: Spanish Mass at 1:00 pm 
July 22, 2022:  Extraordinary minister installation 
July 24, 2022:  Bishop Cary celebrating Mass—Baker 
City, 9:30am, St. Anthony—12:30pm 

 
 
 

Time to prepare for Religious 
Education!!  Please come down 
to social hour and register your 
children for Religious Education.  
If you are not registered as a 
member of the parish please 
take the time to register.  You can obtain the form 
from Lauren at social hour or stop by the office. 

CONFIRMATION:  Time to register 

for Confirmation  if you have a 

child that is 5th grade or above and 

has been baptized and received 

the sacrament of the Eucharist  

please register  your child. If you 

are an adult who has not been confirmed and wish to 

receive the sacrament please contact the office.  

Confirmation is scheduled for April 10, 2023. 

 

FIRST COMMUNION:  Who can make their First 

Communion?  Any child who is 

baptized and is 7 years (2nd grade) 

or older can receive the 

sacrament of the Holy Eucharist.  

The sacrament of reconciliation is 

scheduled for March 16, 2023 and 

the Holy Eucharist is scheduled 

for May 21st. 

MEN’S DAY OF DESERT RETREAT: 
“BECOMING A TRUE MAN OF 
GOD” 

On September 17th Father Bailey 
Clemens will conduct a men’s 
retreat.  The retreat will be from 

7:00am to 5:00pm here at the cathedral.  Breakfast and 
lunch will be provided. 

This is open for all men and if you have a teenage son 
bring him with you. Registration is $30.00.  For further 
information please contact the office. 

You are invited . . .  
Bishop Cary invites all parents, catechists, and parish 
leaders to come and be “Refreshed for Mission” 
at this year’s Catechetical Symposium, August 5-7, 
at the Cascade View Retreat Center in Powell Butte. 
Visit DiocesofBaker.org, or call the parish office, 
for more details or to register. 

Happy birthday to these Knights born 

in July!  Scott Sherman, Richard 
Chaves, Paul Stiefvater, Ryan 
Chaves, Gordon Krook, Marco Vela, 

Albert Hausotter! 

On July 22, 2022, Father Suresh is 

requesting all Extra-ordinary 

ministers previous and new to 

come to Adoration between 8am 

and 9am, Attend Mass at 9:00, 

then receive training and become 

installed as an extra-ordinary minister of holy 

communion.   

If you are unable to attend, please contact the office so 

other arrangements can be made. 

 

The Parish Hall Fundraiser is now at 

$7,272.  Only $7,728 more to go.  

Thanks for all of your contributions! 


